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____________________________________________________________________________________ 

A Public Hearing of the Legislative Council was held on Wednesday, March 31, 2021 to receive 

testimony on the Mayor’s proposed 2021-2022 Fiscal Year Budget for the Board of Education. 
This hearing was held electronically, via Zoom, due to the Covid-19 Pandemic. The Public Hearing 

was called to order at 7:06 P.M. by the Council President.  
 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Brad Macdowall  Dominique Baez 

    Mick McGarry  Jody Clouse  

    Valerie Horsley  Jeron Alston 

    Justin Farmer   Adrian Webber 

    Berita Rowe-Lewis  Austin Cesare  

    Marjorie Bonadies   Betty Wetmore  

    Kathleen Schomaker  Athena Gary 

     

MEMBERS ABSENT:  Kristin Dolan  

     

PRESIDING:  Mick McGarry, President 

 

PUBLIC HEARING: 4 written comments were submitted by email and Mr. McGarry recessed 

from 7:06pm til 7:16 pm for reading of those comments (Comments were displayed on the 

screen and were also on the website for viewers). Those written comments can be read here: 

https://www.hamden.com/DocumentCenter/View/3794/Public-Comments-for-the-FY-21-22-

Budget---03-31-2021 

 

After the written comment portion there were 2 speakers. 

 

 There being no further speakers Mr. McGarry adjourned the Public Hearing at 7:27 P.M. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Kim Renta 

Clerk of the Council 
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